
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

January 9, 2019 
 
 
 
 

Dear Property Owner or Occupant: 
 
I am pleased  to inform you that City Utilities has hired a contractor to install a new water main along 
Wald Road.  This water main extension project will provide water for future business expansion along the 
U.S. 30 Corridor west of Kroemer Road. 
  
The project involves the installation of approximately 1,350 linear feet of 16” diameter water main and 
fire hydrants.  The installation will be done using directional drilling, which should minimize disruption.  
If you wish to connect to the newly installed water main please contact City Utilities - Development 
Services by calling 260-427-5064 or Rick Seals at 260-427-2699 to inquire about fees and availability. 
 
Precise Boring of Ohio has been awarded the contract for this project.  Work is expected to begin later 
this month and be completed by the middle of May. 
 
I know that utility construction projects can be disruptive for neighborhoods while they are going on.  It is 
the goal of our staff to keep you well-informed about what is expected to happen during the project.  For 
specific questions about this project during the construction period, please contact the City Utilities’ 
Construction Manager for the project:  Justin Eakright at 260-427-2644 or by email at 
justin.eakright@cityoffortwayne.org or the design manager Jon Hall at 260-427-2709 or by email at 
jon.hall@cityoffortwayne.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas C. Henry 
Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


